
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday August 10, 2020  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin 

Anderson, Gary Larson, Loren Sikkink, and Greg Anderson. All rose and pledged 

allegiance to the flag. 

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Isanti County Commissioner, Greg Anderson, reported on Covid-19, the livestock 

ordinance, the appeal and equalization meeting, and rural broadband.  

      John Hass expressed concerns over trailers being moved in at the former Seibert 

property and the pick-up topper property. 

      Richard Hansen reported that the charge for calls issue is not yet settled for the Isanti 

Fire Department. 

      Brenda Springer presented the Treasurer’s report. The motion to approve and pay the 

bills was made by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

      There was discussion about selling the one ton. No decision was made.  

      Loren Sikkink presented a proposal to install an air exchange system for $11,573.00. 

Bryan Hathaway moved to accept the proposed quote. Jon Hass seconded, and the motion 

passed unanimously.   

      Tom will write a letter asking for removal of the gate across the driveway to the old 

Blumer property know owned by the township. 

      The MN DNR has stated that a temporary fix to the dam on Long Lake be completed 

as soon as possible. 

      Tom will contact Grant Lindberg concerning the Whitetail lease. 

      There was discussion concerning Olson Road, The District 7 zoom meeting, a 

warranty issue on some F-550s, and the primary election. 

      We adjourned at 8:50 p.m. The motion was made by John Hass and seconded by 

Bryan Hathaway. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


